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Regulation of Retail FOREX

David Stawick, Secretary

Iam stronglv opposed to any changes in the leverage forextrading rules. The current 100:1
ratio isa good transaction to work with. Anything less that that will impeed the the effectiveness
of the retail trade as far as I am concerned. Please to not change the cap limits on FOREX trading.
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